
 

 

 

POBJFKHS Student Named a Coca-Cola Scholars Semifinalist 
Candidates Selected for Academic Excellence, Leadership and Service 

PLAINVIEW, NEW YORK (November 2022)—Plainview-Old Bethpage John F. Kennedy High 

School (POBJFKHS) student Jesse Ray Sheps has been selected as a semifinalist for the 2023 Coca-Cola 

Scholars Program. Semifinalists in this highly selective program are chosen based on academic 

excellence, leadership and service demonstrated in school and the larger community. Jesse was among 

1,557 students selected as a semifinalist this year out of a pool of more than 91,000 applications 

nationwide. 

Jesse’s accomplishments include two years serving as editor in chief of the POBJFKHS Hawkeye. 

Additionally, Jesse serves as president of the POBJFKHS Film House Club (which he also founded), the 

POBJFKHS Writers’ Café and the Spanish Honor Society.  

The Coca-Cola Scholars Foundation is a nonprofit that works to provide roughly 1,400 scholarships 

worth a total of more than $3.4 million annually.   

For more information about the Plainview-Old Bethpage Central School District, please visit the 

District’s website at www.pobschools.org. Exciting activities happening throughout the District and 

programs celebrating student achievement can also be found on the District’s Facebook page at 

https://www.facebook.com/pobschools/. 

 

Jesse Ray Sheps. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


